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Hello, 

 

If I’m not too late I’d like to submit written comment on PAC 2020-002 for the city planning 

commission today.  

Comment:  

 

I am against the proposed street mural as it is an empty and meaningless gesture that will be 

immediately vandalized by the white supremacists that frequent our city.  The city council 

stating that black lives matter when its members voted against the banning a chemical agent that 

causes permanent respiratory disease and permanent fertility damage to black lives is a joke. The 

day after this is finished, when the flangers spread red paint all over it, our city will only hurt 

worse. Give that money to black lives instead of this vapid, performative nonsense.  

 

 

Thank you! 

 

 

Mera Carle  

804.512.9156 

2220 e Marshall st rva 23223 

 

 

 

 


